SAMPLE ADD GIFT MAIL

Dear Friend of WOUB Radio,


I am writing to you today to ask for your help in making WOUB an even better radio station.  Specifically, I’m asking you to help WOUB make listeners a more important part of our funding mix.  


Currently state and federal subsidies account for more of our budget than listener contributions.  That makes our ability to serve you too dependent on the ups and downs of government funding.  

The best way to ensure the future of the NPR News and diverse music we offer is to increase our reliance on listener contributions.  In order to raise more money from listeners, we have to make our fundraising efforts more effective.  

One way to do that is to raise more money through the mail.  Another way is to raise more money during the hours we are on the air asking for support.   


You can help us accomplish both objectives by participating in the WOUB Member Matching Fund.  Here’s how it works.


WOUB is asking its current supporters to pledge an additional gift to the station.  These additional gifts will be pooled together into a fund and will be offered as a match to pledges made during specific times of our Spring fund drive.  

Matching funds such as this one have been quite successful at other public radio stations.  They encourage many listeners to give for the first time and they encourage current members to increase their support.  And, of course, your additional gift helps us pay for programs you just wouldn’t want to go away.  


So please respond by sending in your gift today.  Your gift now will help us become less reliant on government funding and more accountable to you.  In the end, that makes WOUB a better radio station.


Thanks in advance for your support.

Sincerely,

Tim Myers

Director, WOUB Radio
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DIRECT MAIL SUPPORT SPOT #1

This is a message to WOUB contributors.

The WOUB Spring pledge campaign is coming up soon…. which is why we want you to pledge today.

That’s right… today.

The more current members we hear from before the drive… the more we can focus on getting new members during the drive… and that makes WOUB a stronger radio station.

So look for a letter from WOUB asking for your support… and then send in your check.  

Or give on-line at WOUB.org.

And thanks.

WOUB

SP03

DIRECT MAIL SUPPORT SPOT #2

How can you help make WOUB a better radio station?

By participating in the member-matching fund for WOUB’s Spring pledge drive.  

Doing so will help us raise more money… more efficiently… and that makes WOUB a stronger radio station.

Look for a letter from WOUB explaining the benefits of participating… and please respond right away. 

Or learn more on line at WOUB.org.   (DROP THIS LINE IS THERE IS NO WAY TO GIVE TO THE MATCHING FUND ON-LINE)

Thanks.

SAMPLE CHALLENGE MAIL

WOUB SPRING 2004 MATCHING GIFT LETTER 

Dear WOUB listener:

How will you know that your vote in November’s Presidential election is as well informed as it can be?  That you’re taking into account all of the possible consequences for our economy, foreign policy, taxes, jobs, health care and social programs, among the many other issues involved?  

WOUB is committed to helping you make the most of your vote.   The objective, thoughtful and thought-provoking journalism you hear on WOUB every day helps you to untangle and understand all of the information you’ll need when you cast your vote.  

How much information you can hear on WOUB depends in large part on your generous financial support of the station.  And it depends on how much money we need to raise on the radio and how quickly we can raise it.

You can help dramatically shorten fundraising time on WOUB so that you can have access to more of the critical news and information you need, while making sure WOUB has the money to bring it to you.

Here’s how you can make a difference:  Send your contribution to WOUB today through the mail.  We’ll use your gift as part of the WOUB On-air gift-match.  Here’s how it works:  We pool together contributions we receive through the mail and use them to match contributions we receive during select hours of the pledge drives.  The gift-match helps WOUB raise significant money very quickly because many listeners like to have their gifts matched. 

When you contribute to WOUB through the mail, you shorten fundraising and put more news and information on your radio -- in two ways.  First, you reduce the amount of money WOUB needs to raise on the radio. Second, you motivate other listeners to give to WOUB when their money will be matched, which is when WOUB typically raises the most money in the shortest amount of time.  In both cases, you make more time for news and information on WOUB.  

Our next radio pledge drive begins on March 19th.  Please send the most generous contribution you can to the WOUB On-air gift-match today.  On behalf of all of us at WOUB, thank you for your continued support.

 Sincerely,

Tim Myers

General Manager

P.S.  Please support WOUB and the On-air gift match today.  You’ll make room for more of the news and information you need from WOUB to make the most of your vote in November.  Thank you. 

